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18th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

I can’t believe we are heading towards the end of term 5 and we are still managing very unusual 

circumstances. Again, I would like to thank you all for your ongoing support at this time and we hope 

you all have a great half term with your children.  

In school, we are working hard getting ready for opening up to more pupils when the time is right and 

when it is safe to do so.  

 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

Please see the attached letter relating to how Time Tables Rock Stars is now going to be in the 

Guinness Book of Records including how to take part.  

 

Book swap 

We are able to offer one final book swap on Thursday 21st May between 9:30am and 3pm before half 

term. You may come up to change books, but please do not arrange to meet friends and make sure you 

are following social distancing rules. This is not a social occasion.   

 

Pupil premium/Free School Meal s breakfast items  

Pupil premium and free school meals breakfast items have arrived. If you fall into either of these 

groups please feel free to come up to school on Tuesday 19th May between 9:30am and 3pm to collect.  

 

KS2 Joy of Moving Festival information 

Please also find attached a letter and activities pack as our sports partnership is organising a ‘home’ Joy 

of Moving Festival for KS2 children across the city. Please join in if you would like to. We have sent it 

to everyone so families with younger children can also pick and choose some activities/games for 

younger children to have a go.  

 

Once again, have a great, peaceful half term! 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
Lisa Craig 

Head of School 


